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Carolina Power & Light Company
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SERIAL: NLS 88-229

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTENTION: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC P1 ANT, UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2
DOCKET NOS. 50-325 & 50 324/ LICENSE NOS. DPR 71 & DPR 62
NOTIFICATION OF ORGANIZATIONAL CHANGE '

Centlemen:

Th' letter is to inform the NRC of the following organizational
char.ge s :

Effective October 13, 1988, Mr. Russell B. Starkey, Jr. has been named
Project Manager of the Brunswick Nuclear Project Department. Mr.
Starkey is replacing Mr. Patrick V. Howe who is retiring November 1,
1988.

Also effective October 13, 1988, the functions of the Nuclear Safety and
Enviro.unental Services Department, currently headed by Mr. Starkey, will
be combined with the functions of the Licensing and Nuclear Fuels
Department. Mr. R. B. Richey will manage the new department which will
be named Nuclear Services Department.

Please refer any questions regarding this submittal to Mr. Stephen D.
Floyd at (919) 836 6901.

Yours Nery truly,

(

Leonard I Loflin
Manager

Nuclear Licensing Section

PDM / (\cor\orgchg)

cc: Dr. J. Nelson Grace ['Hr. W.11. Ruland
Mr. B. C. Buckley
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